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We have had such a busy two weeks. The children and adults had the most amazing time at
Beaumanor Hall. The children have been some wonderful memories and had such fun with
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their friends. The behaviour from all of the children was exceptional, they really did portray
our “Take Care” ethos.

This week in Design and Technology we have been making our Taxis. The children have done
brilliantly, they have made axels and chassis’ and most of the taxis move! They have really
enjoyed this topic. Thank you for sending stickers in from home to support with this topic.

Marshmallow has had a busy couple of weeks with Harry, then Belle:

Harry

Marshmallow watched Harry’s tennis lesson.

Together they planted some potatoes and tomatoes in the greenhouse.

They enjoyed playing at Ed’s Playbarn, Marshmallow even went on the slide!
Harry and Marshmallow enjoyed bath time and a lovely dog walk with the family.

Belle

Marshmallow and Belle enjoyed making a Harry Potter Dobby Lego figure for nanny on
Mother’s Day. She loved it!

Marshmallow was very kind helping Belle with her entry for the school egg competition.
They enjoyed a trip to the East Bridgford park.

Marshmallow enjoyed a midnight feast when he sneakily took some chocolate from the
cupboard!

Marshmallow loved wearing some fancy pyjamas and meeting Belle’s other toys.

The Easter Egg competition entries have been amazing! Please make sure you have a look on
the school newsletter to see photos of entries from the whole school.

We hope you have a wonderful Easter break and look forward to seeing you in a couple of
weeks time.

Mrs Williams and Mrs Lewis



